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This is unacceptable and absolutely violation of our constitutional 2A rights. Not 

letting law abiding US citizens buy a firearm! There isn't a course available to even 

take. If this is what you require, then the course should be made open to the public 

before this measure should be even looked at. Which is ridiculous in the first place 

nowhere in the constitution says you should have to take a course to owner of 

firearm. 


